
 
 
Plaque Will Find a Home in Front of Henderson Wing 
 

 
 

 
Three years of dedicated effort by the Hamilton Mountain Heritage Society (HMHS) and the Hamilton 
Historical Board (HHB) has produced a beautiful commemorative plaque for the life work of Nora 
Frances Henderson. Hamilton Health Sciences are pleased with the results and are happy with its 
future placement on Concession Street in front of the Nora Frances Henderson Wing of the Juravinski 
Hospital.  
 

As part of its mandate to promote and preserve mountain heritage, HMHS created the original word 
draft and has paid for the plaque's manufacture. It proved to be a significant challenge to produce an 
interesting story of Henderson's achievements in such a small space with appropriate photos. The 
image of one of the last babies born at the maternity ward is particularly delightful. The Society will 
unveil a replica of the plaque at their January 16th general meeting which is open to the public. 
 

Robert Williamson writes Mountain Memories for The Hamilton Mountain Heritage Society. For more 
information about HMHS events and publications see their website www.hamiltonheritage.ca 
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